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ANNUAL MEETING EDITION 
 

The Annual Meeting will be held on Monday, December 5, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. in the 
Clubhouse. Registration will begin at 1:30 p.m. Reports will be given by President Barbara 
Bowns and Treasurer Tony Olsen. A status report will be made on the pond project*. 
 
There are four vacancies on the Board and candidates will be elected at the Annual Meeting. 
Statements for those who have agreed to serve are below. Nominations will also be accepted 
at the meeting. At present there are three candidates; if you are willing to serve please notify 
Barbara Bowns. If you wish to nominate a candidate, please secure the candidate’s 
permission in advance of the nomination process. 
 

Meet the Candidates 
Sheila Coxon, 2310 SW Peony Street  
As I enjoy working with others on challenging tasks, I was pleased to join the recently created Pond 
Committee. While analyzing and researching the pond issues, I have become aware of many of the 
issues our Association faces. Some of these issues are similar to those my two former homeowner 
associations handled. While living at Watergate at Landmark (a 1460-unit high rise condominium in 
Alexandria, VA), I volunteered on its finance and budget committees for about 8 years and was elected to 
its Board of Directors, serving 2 terms. Shortly after moving to Alameda, CA, I joined the budget 
committee of Garden Isle HOA (a 346-unit townhome community), and later was elected to its Board of 
Directors, serving until I moved to Corvallis a little over a year ago. It would be a privilege to serve as a 
member of our SVOA Board, and I would commit my time as required to be an effective member. Thank 
you for your consideration.  
 
Lyn Martin, 5006 SW Hollyhock Circle          
The opportunity to fill a vacancy on the SVOA Board for a few months has shown me it is a privilege 
to serve the interests of the Village community.  Clear communication and conscientious stewardship 
are values I share with my fellow board members. The experience I have gained as a member of 
Baha'í administrative bodies at both the local and state level gives me a strong appreciation of the 
power that resides within a community to exercise its wisdom for the benefit of the whole.  I am willing 
to commit the time and energy our community-building process requires.   
 
Tony Olsen, 4632 SW Birdsong Drive 
I was elected to the Board in December 2009 and have served as Treasurer since then.  Sandi and I 
have lived in Stoneybrook since October 2007 and have lived in Corvallis since 1990.  I believe that 
serving on the Board is an opportunity to contribute to the livability of Stoneybrook.  Past Boards have 
made significant progress in improving the governance of Stoneybrook and I am committed to 
continuing their work. 
 

*Note on pond project: in January or February 2012, when the pond options have been 
determined, there will be a forum held to present the options and a vote of the membership 
will be held to determine the option choice. 
 
Board Meetings are scheduled for Wednesdays December 7, December 21, and January 4, 
2012 at 9:00 a.m. in the clubhouse. 
 
EMAILS (Subjects of recent Emails sent to those on the Email Contact list) 
10-28-2011 – Board Agenda for November 2, 2011 
11-5-2011 – Special Board Agenda for November 7, 2011 
11-15-2011 – Board Agenda for November 16, 2011 

http://www.svoa-corvallis.org/

